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Response to Request for Information

Reference FOI 061544
Date 09 June 2015

Refuse Services

Request and response in ‘blue’:

Please supply the following information

1. When did Enterprise take over the running of refuse services in
Wolverhampton?
Enterprise contract started 1st April 2006.

2. What is the duration of the contract?
Contract duration is 14 years with a possible 7 year extension

3. Were refuse loaders and drivers seconded to Enterprise or was there a TUPE
transfer?
Refuse operatives initially remained council until November 2011 when they
were TUPE’d over.

4. If there was a TUPE transfer, what was the effective date of transfer?
Date of transfer – November 2011

5. Did Wolverhampton CC continue to employ any loaders and drivers after the
start of the Enterprise contract?
Wolverhampton CC continued to employ operatives until November 2011

6. Have Enterprise employed any of the seconded staff
See answers 3 to 5


